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Interoffice Memorandum

To: IAFD/IAPS

From: Josh Brown, Interim Deputy Chief, Field Services Bureau »’L/

Subject: CPC 67-21

After review of the attached documentation I concur with Commander N findings of Exonerated

for 2-60-4A.5.b.e.f for all officers involved.

I do not concur with the CPOA finding of a sustained violation for 1-1-5A1 that was added by the
board. The initial investigation never touched on the violation and the officers involved were never
interviewed or questioned reference the violation. The original complainant Mr. § _ was also
never contacted during the investigation as to the alleged violation of 1-1-5-A1. Without further
investigation and re-interviewing the involved officers there is no way to sustain the violation for all
officers involved.

This case is also beyond timelines as this case was entered in April, 2021. CPOA filed an extension on
July 8, 2021 for a 30 day extension and the board provided their opinion on October 14, 2021.

Final finding: 2-60-4A.5.b.e.f- Exonerated.
1-1-5A1- Not Sustained
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